
BUCKINGHAM PALACE 

7th July, 2015 

Dear Mr. Barker, 

I have been asked to thank you and all your colleagues for your kind 
letter containing loyal greetings to The Queen, sent oil the occasion of 
Esperanto Day 2015 which is being held on 26th July, 2015 to celebrate the 
international language. 

Her Majesty appreciates your thoughtfulness in writing as you did and, in 
return, The Queen sends her warm g-pod wishes to you and to all concerned for 
a most memorable and successful day of celebration. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Sonia Bonici, MVO 
Senior Correspondence Officer 

Mr. Brian Barker. 


